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14/12/2022  
 
Deputy Eoin Ó Broin 
Dáil Eireann, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ ref 59854/22 – “PHNs operating from Clondalkin/North Clondalkin had been relocated to Cherry Orchard Hospital, 
and was seeking to understand the reasons why these PHNs were relocated” 
   
           Deputy Eoin Ó Broin 
 

 
Dear Deputy Ó Broin, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your parliamentary question, 
which you submitted to the Minister for Health for a response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines 
the position. 
  
The Health Service Executive can confirm that Public Health Nurses operating from Clondalkin/North Clondalkin were 
not relocated to the Cherry Orchard Hospital and remain within Clondalkin.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but if you have any queries or require any further information please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
_____________ 
Gillian Farrelly 
Interim Head of Service, Primary Care  
Dublin South, Kildare & West  Wicklow Community Healthcare 
 


